Dear Sue and the member of Center for Bedwetting Treatment,

Where do I begin....10 long months ago, my husband and I made the decision to enter our six

year old son into your training program. While not knowing fully what we were embarking on,

we keep open minds and crossed finger for our son's success. I am now, so very pleased to

report that Ben has woken up dry for the past 4 months.

As parents, you always want what's best for your child! For my husband and I, it was that our

son would not feel ashamed when waking up wet, or not feeling afraid to sleep over at a friends

because he might have an accident. Even though, Ben was only 6 years old, it was something

that we did not want to wait to see if he'd simply "out grow" it.

We would like to Thank You for your support, guidance, understanding and program

effectiveness! Our son is a very happy, energetic little boy, and now we can add *confident* to

that list! He may not understand why he was made to do the things we asked of him, but

because of them, the persistence, the dedication; he is now ready to face any obstacle that he

faces!

Again, we thank you so much!

Parents of 6 year old Ben